
Lola, a fun-loving Boston Terrier who we highlighted in our last Newsletter for 
her miraculous granuloma removal, comes to visit us again 3 months post 
procedure!  Although now battling a few new issues with her health, she has no 
trouble brightening up our day at GCVC. 
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HAPPY HOLIDAYS!! 

As the holiday season quickly approaches, so does our holiday spirit and 
willingness to share. However, in some instances sharing is not always 
caring; specifically in the case of our pets and what holiday treats we 
decide to share with them. While there are some perfectly good and safe 
things for you to share with your pet this holiday season, the Gulf Coast 
Team compiled a list of some of the treats your pet should avoid! 

                                                                                     Foods to avoid:                               Foods to share:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember, although some of these things may be perfectly safe 
for your pet, make sure that when feeding treats we are feeding them in 
moderation. Too much of a good thing can sometimes be a bad thing!  

o Pumpkin 
o Green Beans 
o Peas 
o Carrots 
o Apples 
o Corn (no cobs) 
o Low-fat cheese 
o Eggs (cooked) 

× Bones 
× Gravy 
× Stuffing 
× Garlic 
× Onions 
× Chocolate 
× Raisins/ Grapes 
× Macadamia 

nuts 

Check Out Our App! 

If you haven’t heard already; 
GCVC now has an app! 
Some of the features on the 
PetDesk app allow you to: 

 Schedule 
appointments 

 Request medica�on 
refills 

 Get the latest 
updates on 
your pet’s 
services/treatments 

 Scan the QR code below to 
access the PetDesk app!  

              

 



CONTACT US                                    
Linebaugh: (813)-746-3979                                
6902 Linebaugh Ave Tampa, FL 33625   
Gcvcfloirda@gmail.com        
www.gulfcoastampa.com                                                                                       
Gunn Hwy: (813)-772-2311 
6180 Gunn Highway Tampa, Fl 33625 

 

Meet Sarah! She is the 
recep�onist supervisor and has 
been with us for almost 4 years! 
In her free �me, she loves to 
play video games and do 
cra�ing projects which she 
o�en documents on her TikTok 
page. She is dedicated to 
providing your pet with the 
most undivided aten�on and 
care, meanwhile keeping a 
smile on all of our faces here at 
GCVC.  

Meet Jet! He is an almost 2-
year-old Amercian Bulldog 
who stands at a staggering 
107.0 lbs since his last visit! 
His favorite things include 
ginormous s�cks, pulling on 
his tree rope in the backyard 
and ea�ng bananas. We love 
his crazy energy every �me 
he walks through our doors 
with a massive smile on his 
face.  

 

 
 

 

  

IMAGING SPECIAL 

This Quarter, October to December, we will be offering an imaging special! We have two imaging packages to 
choose from. The first package will include three view radiographic images and consultation results from a Board-

certified radiologist within twenty-four hours. The second will include a full abdominal Ultrasound from our 
veterinarians and consultation results from a board-certified veterinarian. Please contact either one of our offices for 

more detail regarding this quarterly special!  

Linebaugh 813-746-3979 or Gunn 813-771-2311 
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